
Do You Know How to Use                  

the Fair Chance Act to Increase           

Your Chance of Getting a Job? 
     

Attend RESTOAR’s Informational Webinar to find out how. 
 

 “The Fair Chance Act for              

Job Applicants” 
   

Learn how this law limits employers’ use of your criminal record in their hiring 

decisions, the required steps of the Fair Chance Act Process, and how to navigate      

this process to give yourself the best opportunity to obtain employment. 

    

Third Tuesday of              

Each Month 

 2:00 pm – 3:15 pm 

 Online with Skype 
 

 

**Registration is required.  To register, please email restoar@rivcoda.org or 

call (951) 304-5088. Please note, this phone number is solely for registration 

purposes only. It is not for discussion of any criminal or legal questions. 

 
RESTOAR (RESToring Opportunities After Rehabilitation) is an                                                              

Initiative of the Riverside County District Attorney’s Office. 
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